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Maintenance work, including temporary closures, on 
Tooleybuc Bridge over the Murray River, from  
Monday 27 August 2018 

The NSW and Victorian governments are funding this $350,000 essential 
maintenance work to strengthen the bridge. 

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out the work, which involves installing temporary supports on the 
bridge trusses and under the bridge deck.  

We will be working: 

• Between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Friday, from Monday 27 August to Friday 7 September  
• Between 6am and 6pm on Sunday 2 September and Sunday 9 September 
• Between 10pm and 6am, Monday to Thursday nights, from Monday 10 September to Friday 28 

September  

We will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times.  

How will the work affect you? 
Due to the narrowness of the single lane bridge and the large machinery required on site, the bridge will 
need to be closed to all traffic for the safety of workers and road users.  

The bridge will be closed between 7am and 5pm on Sunday 2 September and Sunday 9 September. 

The work will involve the use of machinery which may generate some noise. We will make every effort to 
minimise noise impacts. 

The bridge will also be temporarily closed Monday to Thursday nights, between 10pm and 6am, 
from Monday 10 September to Friday 28 September. 

During day shifts motorists may experience delays of up to five minutes.  

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

During bridge closures motorists will be detoured via Nyah Bridge on Speewa Road and should allow an 
extra 45 minutes travel time during this work. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
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Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager, Kylie Bray on 02 6923 6575 or  
0475 822 904 or kylie.a.bray@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 131 782. 
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